English homework   Monday 15th  April 2024
Thanks for your really hard work over the Easter holidays.  I am very proud of you all and you are nearly ready for the SATS which are just a few weeks away.
So, this week please revise some grammar and punctuation by completing the sheet which we will mark together in class.
Also, complete the reading comprehension on the sheet.  
Finally, learn your spellings for the Friday test. Summer Term Week 1.
Thanks  
Mrs. Heston

